
MEMORANDUM 
 
May 17, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Picayune Convalescent Center Open House, 5/20/02 
 
 
You will have an opportunity to make remarks at this event, but the setting is very 
informal.  I spoke with the administrator, Keri Ladner, this afternoon.  They would like 
you to make a few brief remarks (she said they will provide a podium) before they serve 
refreshments and lead a tour through the facility. 


